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1430 Third Avenue
York, Pa.17403
April 9, 1979

,

Dr. Joseph M. Hendrie, Chairnan
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 "H" Street, N.'4

'4ashington, D.C. 20515,

Dear Dr. Hendrie:

The Three Mile Island Incident has resulted in nental anguish and in nany
cases, financial hardship for residents of our area.

'4e urge a thorough investigation into notires and actions of Metropolitan
Edison since the outset of the installation of Reactor No. 2, by both
the State and Federal Governments.

Metropolitan Edison and its' Stockholders are responsible for any related
financial expenditures, NOT 'JE CCNSL'MERS'

Sincerely,

-%I. L ML Lt i.: c %
Elaine S. Grahamslaw
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